
BACK ORRVILLE ROAD IMPROVEMENTS 

ODOT PROJECT: WAY-CR 23-5.49 (PID 117407) 

Wayne County Engineer’s Office (WCEO) Seeks Comments for a Road Improvement project along 
Back Orrville Road (County Road 23) in Green Township, Wayne County 

The Wayne County Engineer, in partnership with the Ohio Department of Transportation (ODOT), has 
proposed a project to improve Back Orrville Road from North Millborne Road to Orr Road. The proposed 
improvements include the widening/replacement of three drainage structures, the enclosure of 
approximately 50 feet of ditch line, and an intersection improvement to increase sight distance and driver 
safety. Additionally, drainage ditches will be relocated, pavement will be widened, and the roadway will be 
resurfaced. The existing curves in the roadway will be adjusted to meet current safety measures.  

• Back Orrville Road from North Millborne Road to Orr Road will be closed for up to 150 days.  
• The detour route for eastbound traffic will utilize Apple Creek Road (CR 44) to Smucker Road (CR 

502), to South Crown Hill Road (CR 47). 
• The detour route for westbound traffic will utilize South Crown Hill Road (CR 47) to Smucker Road 

(CR 502), to Apple Creek Road (CR 44).  
 

Project construction is expected to begin in May 2026 and will last for approximately 150 days.  

Written comments about the proposed project may be mailed to Eric K. Liew, P.E., P.S., 3151 W. Old Lincoln 
Way, Wooster OH 44691. You can also contact WCEO by telephone (330) 287.5500 or email ekl@wayne-
county-engineer.com  
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